



Minchinhampton Surgery Patient Participation Group (PPG)

YOU ARE ALREADY A MEMBER OF MINCHINHAMPTON PPG IF YOU ARE REGISTERED AS A PATIENT WITH MINCHINHAMPTON SURGERY.

Who are we?

The PPG Committee is a patient group elected by the Annual General Meeting, to which all patients of Minchinhampton Surgery are invited.

What do we do?

- Promote positive relations between patients & the Practice.
- Encourage health promotion & personal responsibility, and provide a patient voice when new services are being planned or when services might be withdrawn.
- Provide patient feedback to the Surgery/Practice this can include compliments, comments & concerns.
- Assist the Practice/Surgery and its patients by providing a Volunteer Transport Service for patients needing to attend our Surgery, local hospitals and other medical facilities.